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The children will be set Mymaths tasks each Friday to be completed b y the following Friday. They will need their MyMaths logins which can be found at the front of their Home Learning books.  The homework should be completed on line but plese feel free to use the Home Learning books to show workings out.
When appropriate, the children will be given other homework which will be stuck into their Home Learning book.
Please support your child in completing the homework, however, please let me know if they are struggling to complete it.
Many thanks

Vanessa Searle


